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N°2020 – 290/DELONU/C2/ECOSOC/VNR on 2021 

  

NOTE VERBALE 

 

     

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Madagascar to the United Nations 
presents its compliments to the Office of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) and, 
referring to its Note N°2020-183/DELONU/C2/ECOSOC/VNR on 2021 dated 22 June 2020, 
has the honor to inform the latter the wish of the Malagasy Government to present its 
Second Voluntary National Review (VNR), for the July 2021 High Level Political Forum on 
sustainable development (HLPF) under the auspices of ECOSOC. The last presentation 
made by our country was in 2016.  
 
 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Madagascar to the United Nations avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) to 
the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
        

       New York, July 20, 2020 
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